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We Are Architects!

Dear Families, 

We are creating a classroom informational book called Our Buildings in which 
children describe what kind of building they would like to build. In school, we 
have talked about lots of different buildings such as fire stations and libraries. 
To support this work, please talk with your child about different kinds of 
buildings. You might ask some of the following questions to help generate 
ideas. Please jot down what your child says and send this information back to 
school. This will help them be prepared to share.

•	What are some buildings in our community? 

•	 If you were an architect or a builder, what would you want to build? Why?

•	What would your building look like?

•	What materials would it be made out of?

•	What would people do in your building?

 
Thank you for your support!


